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February 26, 2020 

 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to highly recommend Mr. Robert Douglass for support through your scholarship program.  Mr. 

Douglass is a student in our Master of Landscape Architecture graduate program, and I have known Robert since 

Fall, 2019, when he enrolled in my Landscape Architecture Theory graduate seminar.  Robert received an “A” in 

my course, and made excellent contributions to the dialogue within our seminar.  He is thoughtful, studious, and 

someone who is truly committed to learning.  We engaged in numerous lively discussions about reading material 

and contemporary issues in this highly interactive course.  Robert was always ready to engage in such 

conversations, and frequently led the discussion around issues that were of interest or importance to him. 

 

In addition to his performance in my courses, I have had occasion to review Robert’s work as a guest in other 

courses within our program.  His work is always of the highest quality, and demonstrates strong collaborative 

skills on group projects.  I am particularly impressed with his initiative.  He approached me early on about 

becoming involved in community activities, such as placemaking and tree planting initiatives I have coordinated.  

He is often a willing participant, and I have been impressed with his commitment to serve communities, 

particularly those that often lack access to professional and expert services. 

 

I urge you to carefully consider his application and offer him your support through your scholarship. 

   

Sincerely, 

 
Kyle D. Brown, PhD, ASLA 
Professor 
Department of Landscape Architecture 
California State Polytechnic University, Pomona 
    

 


